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LETTER TO THE EDITOR 
David F. Striffller, DDS 
School of Public Health 
University of Michigan 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48109 

Dear Doctor Striffler: 
I have just finished perusing the winter issue of the Journal of Public Health 

Dentistry and thought you might like to know how delighted I was with it. 
The mixture of scientific information, helpful news for all of us and topped by 

the truly amusing sections dealing with the English language, etc., struck me as 
being really superb. 

Perhaps you don’t get many letters like this and certainly you should get more. 
One of us wanted you to know that I appreciate your efforts. 

Best regards, 
Paul C. Reid, DMD, MPH 
Director 
Bureau of Dental Health 
Missouri Dept. of Social Services PCR: tr 

Some copies of current issues of the Journal can be obtained. Write the 
Publisher (see Title Page) for prices. 

When you are unable to get reprints of the Journal of Public Health 
Dentistry, try University Microfilms. 

Send your requests to Mrs. Marlene Hurst, 
Serials Section, Editorials Service, 

University Microfilms, Inc. 
P. 0. Box 1346 - 300 North Zeeb Road 

Ann Arbor, Michigan 48106 


